
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Plot No.1, Diplomatic Enclave, G-5, Islamabad                Telephone: +92 51 831 2000 

WFP Media Advisory 
 

The Humanitarian Response Facility (HRF) in Jalozai, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa (KP), the fifth of its 
kind in Pakistan, is being officially handed over by the United Nations World Food Programme 
(WFP) to the KP Provincial Disaster Management Authority (PDMA). 

 

The project has been implemented in close partnership with the NDMA and PDMAs of Punjab, 
Sindh, Balochistan, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa and Gilgit-Baltistan with the generous funding provided 
by the United States of America, the Government and the People of Japan, Australia, Canada, 
Denmark and the Netherlands. 

 

Handing Over Ceremony 

 

You are cordially invited to the handing over ceremony of the Humanitarian Response Facility in 
Jalozai to the KP Provincial Disaster Management Authority.  

 

Date: 19 May 2015 

Time: 12:00 hrs 

Venue: Jaozai Camp Site, Nowshera 

 

The Chief Guest at the event will be Pervez Khattak the Honrable Chief Minister, Khyber 
Pakhtunkhwa 

 

Agenda 

 

Time Activity 

12:10 hrs                
Unveiling of the plaque by the Honrable Chief Minister KP /WFP Regional Director   
for Asia, WFP Country Management, Donors Representatives, Chairman NDMA, 
Secretary Relief KP 

12:20 hrs. 
Tree plantation by Honrable Chief Minister KP / WFP Regional Director for Asia, 
WFP Country Management, Donor Representative, Chairman NDMA, Secretary 
Relief KP & DG PDMA 

12:30 hrs. Seating of the guests and start of speeches 

13:05 hrs Signing ceremony; WFP hands over the facility to PDMA 

13:15 hrs Remarks to the media/Q & A Session with the media 

13:15 hrs Refreshment for Participants 

 

There will be a WFP van to transport media to the HRF site. Please confirm if you want to avail the 
transport facility 

 

Please RSVP latest  by 17 May 2015 to:   

Nida Tariq, WFP/Islamabad. Phone: +92  51  8312273 Mobile: +92 345 8559333 Email: nida.tariq@wfp.org 


